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Elle Donnelley - RE: Integra Coal - Mod 3 Application Letter

From:
To:
Date:
Subject:
CC:

"Ihlein, Mark" <mihlein@singleton.ns\ry.gov.au>

'Elle Donnelley' <Elle.Donnelley@planning.nsw. gov. au>
101512012 9:03 AM
RE: Integra Coal - Mod 3 Application Letter
"Hyam, Lindy" <lhyam@singleton.nsw. gov. au>, " Carroll, Philip"
<pcanoll@singleton.nsw.gov.au>, "'brett.fraser@valeaustralia.com.au"'
<brett.fraser@valeaustralia.com.au>, "'andrewbetts@valeaustralia.com.au"'
<andrewbetts@valeaustralia. com. au>

Dear Elle,

We have reviewed the information supporting the proposed modification which effectively extends the
d in which to replace internal haulage with a conveycir syste m and raise no obiections. However,itis

noted there are two other related modification proposals afoot for-which the Departmeñt is seeking

feedback by 22nd October 2Ot2. Can you please confirm this is the case.

Regards

Mark Ihlein
Director Planning & Regulated Services
Singleton Council
Phone: (02) 65 787 330
Mobile: 0429 994112
Email: mihlein@singleton.nsw. eov.au
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From: Elle Donnelley fmailto:Elle.Donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 4 October 20L2 4:04 PM

To: Ihlein, Mark
Subject: Fwd: Integra Coal - Mod 3 Application Letter

Mark,

The letter to Council as requested by Phillip Caroll.

Cheers,

Elle

>>> Elle Donnelley 1014120L210:01am >>>
Dear Ms Hyam,
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